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King County Board of Health

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Guideline and Recommendation 18-02
King County Board of Health Model Policy for Tobacco-Free Parks
Pursuant to its authority under RCW 70.05.060, the King County Board of Health hereby gives notice of a proposed Guideline and Recommendation for Model Policy for Tobacco-free Parks. The King County Board of Health Guideline and Recommendation Model Policy for Tobacco-Free Parks are intended to provide model tobacco-free parks policy that will promote the health, safety, and welfare, and enjoyment for all persons who visit parks throughout King County.  Guidelines and recommendations are advisory only, and do not have the force and effect of law.  
A public hearing on the proposed guideline and recommendation at which the public may state their views orally or in writing will be held during the regular meeting of the King County Board of Health, September 20, 2018 at 1:30 p.m. in the Metropolitan King County Council Chambers, 10th floor, Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA.  Written comments can also be submitted to: King County Board of Health, ATTN: Serena Galaviz, Public Health – Seattle & King County, 401 Fifth Avenue, Suite 1300, Seattle, WA 98104; serena.galaviz@kingcounty.gov. Written comments mailed or delivered to this address must be received by 5 p.m. on the day preceding the Board of Health meeting.  Written comments may also be submitted at the Board of Health meeting.

Copies of the proposed rules are available from the same address, by calling 206-263-7913 or online at: https://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3619696&GUID=B3BC6D3C-FB11-4516-9815-14A68B166905&Options=ID|Text|&Search=18-02
Dated at Seattle, Washington 29th day of August, 2018.
KING COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON
Melani Pedroza,
Clerk of the Board

